
DART Data Dictionary Subteam Meeting Minutes, 02-01-18 
 
Attendees: Matthew Grover, Amy Lyons, Lisa Moore, Marcus Glenn, Matt Wesley, Lindsey Johnston, 
David Wilkins 
 

 Barbi DeLong: David reported that Barbi Delong has resigned from this group due to expanding 
job demands. David mentioned that group members should feel free to recommend a 
replacement. 

 

 Column Metadata Project. The team continued to create metadata for columns that have been 
added to the most-often used student data objects. The team decided to contact Jennifer 
Trimmer for details regarding the military/veterans columns. 
 

 Other issues? None were raised. 
 

 Next meeting: February 15, 2018 
 


